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John Giedraitis

From: Texas Chapter ISA <jpg@isatexas.ccsend.com> on behalf of Texas Chapter ISA 
<jpg@isatexas.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 10:11 AM
To: John Giedraitis
Subject: What do you think? The 2020 Texas Tree Conference - Live or Virtual?

 

Having trouble viewing this email? Click here 
 

 

  

Virtual or Live Texas Tree Conference - Tell Us What You Think! 
  

Dear John, 

Thanks for attending previous Texas Tree Conferences. The Texas Chapter ISA Board 
would like your thoughts on the 2020 Texas Tree Conference. We recognize the COVID-
19 pandemic has serious health considerations and has caused a large economic impact 
on many of our members. 
 
Please click the survey link below to take a quick three question survey about the 
2020 Texas Tree Conference.  
 
The ISAT Board will use your comments and the survey results to make a final decision on 
whether to hold a live conference in Waco or an online virtual conference this September 
23-25, 2020.   

Thanks for taking the time to complete our survey. We value your feedback! 
  

Click here to tell us what you think 

  
 

Thanks for letting us know what you think! 
  
Sincerely, 
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A.J. Thibodeaux 
Chair, 2020 Texas Tree Conference 
Texas Chapter International Society of Arboriculture 

  
 

 

Texas Chapter International Society of Arboriculture, 2013 Oakwood Trail, College 
Station, TX 77845 
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